
 

Cricket coverage canned

NEW DELHI, INDIA: AFP has issued a coverage advisory for the Indian Premier League after the BCCI failed to lift
restrictions on picture agencies.

No, not an image of an Indian Premier League, and
unless the BCCI changes its stance, there still won't
be. (Image: Wikimedia Commons)

Agence France-Presse regrets it is unable to provide coverage of the Indian Premier League cricket tournament, starting
today.

The action follows the Board of Control for Cricket in India's (BCCI's) failure to lift restrictions on picture agencies covering
the tournament.

The suspension of text and photo coverage will apply to events on the field, press conferences before and during the
matches, and all tour-related news.

All international news agencies have decided to cancel their coverage of the series until there is a resolution of the dispute.

Source: AFP, via I-Net Bridge
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